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[PID]  

 
 
[PPT_SALUT] [PPT_FULL_NAME] [LETTER_DATE] 
[ADDRESS] 
[CITY_ST_ZIP 
 
 
 
Dear [PPT_SALUT] [PPT_LNAME]: 
 
I am writing to ask you to take a few minutes to review the contact information you provided for 
the GuLF STUDY. We need this information to share study findings with you.  We may also 
invite you to take part in future study activities.   
 
Please take a moment to confirm your contact information now.  You can quickly review your 
information by visiting the study website (www.nihgulfstudy.org/updates) and entering the 
Personal Identification Number (PIN) located at the bottom of this letter. You can also call toll 
free at 1-855-644-4853.  All information you provide will remain confidential. Thank you for all of 
your help with the study! Your participation will help answer important questions about the oil 
spill that matter to you and your community. You can find information about GuLF STUDY 
progress at the study website – www.nihgulfstudy.org. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Dale P. Sandler, Ph.D. 
GuLF STUDY Principal Investigator  
National Institute of Environmental Health Sciences PIN: 1234 
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